
October 4,1999 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa 18088 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

This is a confirmation that your reception of KGiL ON November,8 1998 
has been acknowledged. As always we thank you for listening, and 
welcome your comments and suggestions. Please in the future feel free 
to contact us whenever you have comments. 

Sincerely, 

Tom White 
Chief engineer KKGO\KGIL 
13cver-1y Id, Ils CA 
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